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Dear Dialer Customer,

As of July 1, 2026, The Concord Fire Department will no longer support the Digitize fire alarm
monitoring system at Concord Fire Alarm. This letter serves as your official notice to find

alternative monitoring by that date.

Unfortunately, we cannot recommend alternative private monitoring companies, we recommend
you contact your alarm contractor for recommendations.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me.
Respectfully,
Captain Harold Palmer

Fire Alarm Superintendent
(603)717-8315

24 Horseshoe Pond Lane = Concord, NH 03301 « (603) 225-8650
fire@concordnh.gov
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Dear Dialer Customer,
As of July 1, 2026, The Concord Fire Department will no longer support the Digitize fire alarm
monitoring system at Concord Fire Alarm. This letter serves as your official notice to find

alternative monitoring by that date.

Unfortunately, we cannot recommend alternative private monitoring companies, we recommend
you contact your alarm contractor for recommendations.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me.
Respectfully,
Captain Harold Palmer

Fire Alarm Superintendent
(603)717-8315

24 Horseshoe Pond Lane * Concord, NH 03301 = (603) 225-8650
fire@concordnh.gov



